
From: Nancy Lacsamana < > 

Date: September 19, 2016 at 11:32:18 PM PDT 

To: cityclerk@ci.brisbane 

Subject: Baylands Housing  

Dear Council members  

You have the task to determine the guidelines of one of the largest open land issues in the Bay 

Area.  

I am concerned about the toxic remediation of this land and I truly feel we will need federal 

guidance and support to make sure it is safe.  

However, I strongly believe it can be addressed and made safe to allow for some housing.  

A sustainable project should include affordable housing, improved  transit options and best 

efforts to minimize our precious resources.  

Compromises should be made to make this a viable project.  

I am one of the 68% who agreed that housing should be considered.  

This is not just for Brisbane -- This is a project that will effect the entire county.  

Please explore this - And I will respect your decision after all things are considered.  

Nancy Lacsamana  

230 Humboldt Road  

Resident  
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